
NOT FOR PROFIT ORGANIZATIONS 
 

In accordance with state laws, civic, fraternal, social, religious, etc. organizations, which 
qualify for tax-exempt status, and operate less than thirty (30) days in a calendar year, are also 
exempt from compliance with Public Health Laws. 

Tax exempt status does not exempt an organization from liability or reduce it’s risk of 
initiating a food borne outbreak.  In order to hasten the process should a food outbreak investigation 
occur, the Marshall County Health Department requires a non-profit information sheet be filled out 
and returned to the Health Department prior to the event. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  Questions may be forwarded to this office at 
(574) 935-8545. 

 
NAME OF ORGANIZATION HOSTING EVENT: 

 
TAX EXEMPT I.D. NUMBER: 
 
ADDRESS OF EVENT: 
 
DATE OF EVENT: 
 
MENU FOR EVENT: 

 
 
CONTACT PERSON: 
NAME: 
 
 
ADDRESS: 
 
 
TELEPHONE: 
 
NAME OF APPLICANT: 
 
DATE OF APPLICATION: 
 

 
IN ACCORDANCE WITH INDIANA CODE 16-6-5, MEAT AND POULTRY INSPECTION AND 

HUMANE SLAUGHTER ACT, AND INDIANA RULE 410 IAC 9, MEAT AND MEAT PRODUCTS INSPECTION, 
ALL MEAT AND POULTRY PRODUCTS SHALL COME FROM INSPECTED SOURCES AND SHALL BEAR 
THE USDA OR STATE INSPECTION MARK ON THE LABEL. 

 
 
RETURN TO: MARSHALL COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
                               112 WEST JEFFERSON STREET, ROOM 103 
                               PLYMOUTH, IN.  46563  
                               574-935-8565 
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